
*»i3
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE
P.O. BOX 2675

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17105-2675

Estel le B. R ichman Telephone 717-787-2600/3600
Secretary FAX 717-772-2062
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Mr. Kim Kaufman P ? s

Independent Regulatory Review Commission g g g
333 Market Street, 14th Floor 0g

Executive Director ' ^ 3

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101 "^sg

Dear Mr. Kaufman:

The Department of Public Welfare (DPW) has received your letter dated October
15, 2008, regarding the Independent Regulatory Review Commission's (IRRC)
comments on Regulation #14-513 (IRRC #2713), Family Violence and TANF and GA;
and Support from Relatives Not Living With the Client. DPW will supply a detailed
response through the preamble of the final-form rulemaking.

If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, please feel free to contact
Mr. Edward J. Zogby, Director, Bureau of Policy, Office of Income Maintenance, at
(717)787-4081.

Sincerely,

Estelle B. Richman

c: Ms. Linda T. Blanchette, Deputy Secretary, Office of Income Maintenance
Mr. Edward J. Zogby, Director, Bureau of Policy, Office of Income Maintenance
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